
   BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR    

BHPS/CIR.NO. 71 /2024-25                                                              DATE: 13/03/2025  

 Dear Parents,    
Greetings from Bhavans!!   

With reference to the previous circular No.68, please note that the Annual Report 

Cards of KGI, KG2, Class I & Class II will be distributed to the Parents by the Class 

teachers on Sunday, 16th March 2025. Parents are requested to visit the School 

and meet the Class teachers to receive Annual Results between 8.30 am and 1.00 

pm on 16th March 2025. 

 

NB: Parents are requested to clear fee dues, if pending, before the Annual result 

distribution. 

 

Ramadan Kareem!! 
 

With warm regards 

     Sd/- 

Principal    
 


